
October 11th - Softball divisional finals

October 15th - 18th - Grade 6 Sydney Camp

October 17th - SASC Big Day In

November 5th - Melbourne Cup Holiday

November 15th - Smoothie Bar Incursion

November 26th - Welcome Night at SASC

December 9th - Graduation

December 10th - Yr 7 Orientation day for all students

attending a Government high school in 2024.

December 12th - Luna Park end of Year excursion

December 16th - Class Parties

December 18th - Teddy Bear’s Picnic with Prep buddies.

December 20th - Last day of Term 4

Grade 6 Newsletter

Welcome back to Term 4. We are now in
the last term for the year and the
students have settled straight back into
routines. They understand the expectations
and have matured as wonderful role models
to younger students at SAMPS. Please
encourage this behaviour with your child at
home, as these are essential skills needed
for moving on to secondary school next
year.

Parents/Carers will be notified via Xuno of
upcoming events as well as the Grade 6
Graduation later in the term.

We wish all our Grade 6's the very best in
transitioning to Secondary school. They will
surely be missed.

Reminders

Parent Information
Upcoming Events

Make sure your child attends upcoming
days for Year 7 at the high school they
will be attending in 2025.
Make sure you provide permission,
update absences and return notes on
Xuno as soon as possible.
Please make sure your child's iPad is fully
charged for each school day and that
they bring their iPad to school everyday.
Homework is to be completed every
week!

Term 4

Curriculum
The children will continue tasks and assessments in English
and Mathematics. They will be working on activities that
are specifically tailored to their needs.

In Numeracy the students will continue working on Prime
Mathematics. All of the Grade 6 students have enjoyed
taking part in Prime Maths this year and have found it
very engaging.

In Literacy, students will focus on writing memoirs about
their time at SAMPS. They will be studying texts that
relate to our Humanities topic ‘Bizarre Bazaar.’

In Humanities this Term, students will gain an
understanding of the design and production processes of
creating a brand new product through the unit of
‘Bizarre Bazaar’. They will take part in the ‘Smoothie Bar’
incursion.

The students will be looking at SMART spelling each week
and will have spelling words that they must complete for
homework.

We encourage the students to continually practise their
times tables to help them solve problems more efficiently.


